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Please, send this to aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Deadline: 31 March 2023

Choose the topic of the email:

Let’s Stop Aquind
Reject Aquind application
| am against permission for Aquind

Dear Sir/Madam,

| have lived in Portsmouth for almost a year. | like this nice city and | was concerned to
hear that project Aquind may negatively impact the local life.

| am against Aquind project because:

1.

8.

Aquind wants to build a big electricity cable between Portsmouth and France, which
will take a long time to construct and cause a lot of disruption to the city.

The cable will go through green spaces and could destroy the habitats of animals
and plants that live there, making it harder for them to survive.

. People who use the green spaces, like gardeners and dog walkers, will have fewer

places to go and enjoy nature.

. The construction work will cause a lot of traffic and noise, making it difficult for

people to get around and sleep at night.

People who live near the construction site could be exposed to dangerous
chemicals, like asbestos, that might harm their health.

The cable will rely on nuclear power from France, which could make it harder for the
UK to develop its own sources of green energy and become more self-sufficient.
The company that wants to build the cable, Aquind, has no experience in managing
such a big project and has been accused of having ties to Russia.

The project could threaten national security, especially since it will be built in the
home of the Royal Navy.

Please, do not give permission to destroy Portsmouth by Aquind.
Let’s stop Aquind!

Sincerely,

Name Surname
Address
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